
Year 6 Newsletter – Spring 2

Welcome back to school after the half term break! We hope you had lots of lovely time with

your family and friends.

Our learning this half term 

Here is a little summary of the topics we will be covering this half term! 

Writing – We are exploring how to write a discussion with two clear sides.

Reading - continuing with the book Holes

Maths – We will be learning about decimals, percentages, ratio and algebra.

PSHE – We are covering the unit Healthy Me this half term. 

Computing - We are learning about data and spreadsheets.

P.E. – We are learning how to play tennis

D&T - We are looking at creating a waistcoat.

Geography - We are learning about globalisation.

Year 6 SATs revision

Continue using the SATS revision books from last half term. We have set these as

homework from this half term too. We have also started recording bite-size videos

of maths questions. These are helpful if your child cannot remember how to attack a

specific question style. We will continue making and uploading these, posting on Dojo

when we have uploaded.

Homework

Children should complete all homework in orange on the grid every week and then at

least one of the green homeworks. Getting into the habit of homework now is great

preparation for high school and it has the added benefit of helping children prepare

for the SATs. Children will be given a Dojo for every piece of homework completed.

Please tick and sign the completed homeworks on the sheet each week and return

it to school on a Friday.

PE Kit Reminder

Our PE days are now WEDNESDAY and Friday, children should wear a plain black

tracksuit bottoms/leggings/shorts with a plain white t-shirt and either a plain black

jumper/hoodie or a green school jumper. We have had some logo-ed hoodies/bright

pink/white hoodies etc coming into school lately - children wearing these will be asked

to remove them and given a school jumper to wear for the day.

Contact

If you need to contact the Year 6 team about any worries/concerns/queries please do

so via Class Dojo. If your query is regarding clubs, lunches, Arbor or absence please

contact the office.


